CSMS PTO NEEDS YOU

We are now officially a PTO, which is an independent organization that operates under its own bylaws and retails funds at the local school level. 100% of the PTO dues and donations support our school. Our mission is:

- To promote an enriched educational environment including
 - a. Academic Excellence
 - b. Health and Safety
- To support a variety of important CSMS activities that include:
 - a. Helping Hands, Red Ribbon Week, Kindness Week, 8th Grade graduation celebration
 - b. Volunteers in the School
 - c. Staff Support and Appreciation

WHY JOIN THE PTO?

#I CHILDREN BENEFIT

#2 SCHOOL BENEFITS

#3 YOU BENEFIT

Questions? Please email us at shelley.clemons@yahoo.com. Follow us on Facebook @Cave Spring Middle School PTO. Our meetings are held each month in the school library. Meetings are a great place to meet and connect with other Cave Spring families and support PTO ongoing initiatives.



CSMS PTO MEMBERSHIP DRIVE

Help your child's grade win a special treat!!

PTO is hosting a friendly grade level competition. When you join PTO, your membership will count toward the total. Our goal is 100% participation but even 50% earns a treat!







The deadline to join PTO to count toward the grade level contest is October 31st.

Join the CSMS PTO on Cheddarup!

Go to https://2022-pto-membership-dues.cheddarup.com/

